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faith . peace . wisdom

Dear Parents,

As you are aware the Premier has announced a statewide lockdown in South Australia for
the next 6 days.

For the next two days — 19 and 20 November 2020 — the school will be closed except for
care of the children of essential workers. These are school closure days and, as such, no
online learning will be provided.

We will have a small number of staff on site to provide supervised care to any family who
requires this essential service. If your child will be present on either of these days please
bring them to the front office so that we can register their attendance.

Students have been asked to bring home all the materials and equipment that will assist
them with their learning.

The school will remain closed in the week commencing 23 November except for the care of
children of essential workers.

Information about our approach to online learning next week will be communicated to you
tomorrow.

Thank you for your understanding during this difficult time.
We will continue to keep you updated.
Yours Sincerely
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Rick Favilla

Principal
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